
 

 
 

           Announcement for Army Housing Residents 

 

 

As of March 1, 2019, the RCI Energy Conservation Program (RECP) will be 

suspended until further notice. Residents should not be billed, receive rebate 

payouts, be charged administrative fees or receive delinquent utility charges.  

 
 
RCI partners will continue to monitor usage and will provide residents with 
mock billing statements, i.e., consumption reports, while the Army reviews the 
current data collection and billing methodology.  

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Residents with utility billing questions should contact their local housing 
office for more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


